
Redacted
From:
Sent: 10/8/2012 10:34:48 AM

Peck, David B. (david.peck@cpuc.ca.gov) (david.peck@cpuc.ca.gov); Richard 
Myers (ram@cpuc.ca.gov) (ram@cpuc.ca.gov); Franz Cheng (fcc@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(fcc@cpuc.ca.gov); Sabino, Pearlie Z. (pzs@cpuc.ca.gov) (pzs@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Redacted
Cc: Redacted Clare, David

Redacted(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DWC3); 
Redacted ; Doll, Laura
I/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD):

Redacted
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: Draft Advice Letter for Southwest Interstate Capacity Contract 

CONFIDENTIAL-CONTAINS COMMERCIALLY SENSITIVE INFORMATION

DRA & Energy Division -

Attached is a draft of the Advice Letter and confidential appendix requesting approval for the 
new Transwestern Pipeline contract that we discussed with you recently. It is our current 
intent to file this with the Commission tomorrow (Tuesday) afternoon.

«...» «...»

If you have any concerns with the material in this draft Advice Letter, please let us know by 
tomorrow (Tuesday) at noon. Any questions should be directed to Redacted 

or me.Redacted

Thanks,

Redacted

Principal Regulatory Analyst

PG&E Core Gas Supply

Redacted
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